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Dear Parents/Carers,

As a class, we have just finished our third-class novel of the year – Private Peaceful by Michael Morpugo. We all very much enjoyed the novel and, like we did with Stormbreaker, we are wanting to do a comparative study between the book and the film.

The film is certified 12 and therefore we require permission from you for your child to be part of the class when we watch it on the last Friday before the Easter holidays (Friday 29th March 2019). With the increase in expectations of the Year 6 Curriculum, both book and film are deemed age appropriate. I have watched the film with previous Year 6 classes and the only reason it is a certified 12 is because of some moderate battle violence and language.

Please return the slip below before Thursday 28th March 2019 indicating whether you would be happy with your child(ren) watching the film.

If you have any further questions or would like more information before returning the slip, please feel free to come and see me.


Yours Sincerely,

Miss C. Green / Mr. S. Wingfield
Executive Principal / Assistant Headteacher


Private Peaceful Film

I give / do not give permission for my child to watch the Private Peaceful (12) DVD on Friday 29th March 2019.


Child’s Name: _______________________________


Signed ____________________________________________
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